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We, the undersigned strongly object to the housing development planned for Napier Avenue,
Bathgate LP Ref-HBg 24 for the reason that it will lead to even more traffic on Kirk Road and the
surrounding roads. These have become extremely busy in the past few years. Additionally, it is the
only green area locally where people can walk their dogs.

nice Anthony
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